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FY 2020-21 ODP Budget Briefing 

Now Available on MyODP 

 

This presentation involves a briefing on the Governor's Proposed State Fiscal Year 
2020-2021, as it pertains to the budget for ODP.  

Presenters were Deputy Secretary Ahrens and Rick Smith, Director Bureau of 
Financial Management and Program Support.  

 

You may access this webinar at the following link: 
https://www.myodp.org/course/view.php?id=1619 
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